
Supporting Children in the
Digital World

Airyhall School
Friday 10th February - 3rd March

9:30-11:30am

For more information or to book a space contact
Laura on 

lrobertson-young@aberdeencity.gov.uk or
07919394142



understand how and why children use devices

reflect on the example they set with their

device usage

explore popular apps, games and platforms

learn about digital footprints and their impact

understand the risk and reward of devices

know how to respond to negative online

experiences

support their child's digital resilience

discover age appropriate online safety

resources

learn about online safety strategies

put their knowledge into practice using their

own and example scenarios

This is a new 3-4 week course designed by Family

Learning to help parents:


